
 

 

   

Save the Date 

Butlerville Bulletin 

Harlan-Butlerville Primary School Newsletter 

In addition to connecting with 

your child’s teacher through 

Schoology, below are several 

Schoology Groups that you’ll 

want to join in order to stay 

connected with what’s going on 

at Butlerville Primary. To join the 

groups, follow the steps below:  

1. Login to Schoology (refer back 

to your login information paper 

that was previously sent home)  

2. Click "Groups"  

3. Click "Join"  

4. Enter each Group Access Code 

(see below)  

Schoology Groups to Join:  

Our School: FHFKD-7QVV5  

School Counselor (Mrs. Stultz): 

2C8XD-772N5  

Art (Mrs. Allen): 4QZ2G-Z796P  

Gym (Mrs. Faucett): 568KH-

89SV3  

Library (Mrs. Carmack): 

M5CH2-VD8FF  

Music (Mrs. Southwick): 

M9C3C-KNQWX  

Science Lab (Mrs. Hoffman): 

BX5VJ-JWZDP  

Happy September! 
We have had a great start to the year!  We are pleased to welcome some new staff 

members this year.  Mrs. Kristen Spaulding and Mrs. Mariann Brusman are new first 

grade teachers.  Mrs. Diane Schroeder joined our second grade team, and Miss 

Brittany Smith is a new Intervention Specialist.  We are excited to have them join 

our Butlerville family. 

 

We hope you found our Beginning of Year Conferences as helpful as we did!  It was 

so nice to have some personal time to get to know our students and families before 

the school year began.   

 

Next week we will be hosting Principal’s Book Drive.  If you have any gently used, 

grade appropriate books you are willing to donate, please send them in next week.  

Our goal is to offer students a chance to find a new book to freshen up their 

personal collection and at the same time raise a little money to help purchase some 

new titles for our classroom libraries. We will have the Book Swap on Wednesday, 

September 26th.  All books will be $1.00. 

 

At Harlan-Butlerville Primary, our goal is to provide your children with a warm, 

nurturing, and challenging elementary experience.  My door is always open and I 

welcome your questions, concerns and feedback.  We are all looking forward to a 

great year!  

 

Mrs. Maryann Duffy  

513-899-5200 x35100 
 

Interims Home 

Wednesday, 

September 12th 

 

PTO Meeting 

Wednesday, 

September 12th 

4:30 PM 
 

the 

A U G U S T -  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 8  

 Principal’s Book 

Drive  

September 17-21 
 

 

Car Riders dismiss at 3:20 PM 

 

Cars in the car line must display a yellow visor card. 

 

Occasional car riders must be signed out in the office.  

Please enter at the Daytime Entrance in the rear of the 

building – Door C8. A photo ID must be presented. 
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Nurse Notes: 

Please be aware that the school nurse cannot administer a medication, nor can a student self-carry a 

medication, without a form signed by a parent and doctor to do so. Bear in mind that any previous school 

medication orders do not carry over to the next year. The school does not supply medication and it would 

need to be brought to the school. Please contact the school if a form is needed and the nurse will assist with 

this. 

Illnesses are already paving way in the community and it’s important to work together to decrease the spread. 

The following guidelines will help you determine when to send or keep a child home from school. 

• Must be fever free (without medication) for 24 hours before returning to school. A temperature of 100 

degrees Fahrenheit is considered a fever. 

• Must be free of vomiting and/or diarrhea for 24 hours. 

• If diagnosed with a strep infection, must be on an antibiotic for a minimum of 24 hours. 

• Please keep a child home with a heavy, moist productive cough, chest congestion, or discolored nasal 

drainage. 

• Please keep a child home with red, inflamed eyes, persistent irritation, and or thick/discolored eye drainage. 

If your child has pinkeye (conjunctivitis), they need to have completed 24 hours of medication. 

The clinic tries to provide clothing to students, as needed. To be able to keep up with a steady stream of 

needs, donations are appreciated. We would appreciate donations of lightly used boys and girls shorts, sizes 

5-10, preferably elastic waist and not jeans. Boys and girls shoes are also in need, sizes 12-4. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Little Miami utilizes a program called Progress Book to 

track assignments and grades.  Parents have access to this 

tool and it is highly recommended that you log in regularly 

to track your child’s progress.  Logins follow a student 

through their years at Little Miami.  All parents were given 

registration information and an access code to create an 

account when they began at Little Miami.  If you are new 

to the district or perhaps have never created an account, 

please contact our school secretary, Mrs. Gayle Scott, for 

a copy of your access code. 

Progress Book Access  
Last year Little Miami began using a new online registration 

system, Registration Gateway. Using a secure online portal, 

we are asking our parent community to update key 

attributes regarding their student, which includes contact 

and emergency medical information.  We are also requiring 

online acknowledgment of our district policies and 

handbooks.  This will streamline our procedure and 

eliminate the manual entry of this data for quality 

assurance. 

Using the secure portal listed below, along with your unique 

username and password, follow the simple online 

instructions to complete the process. 

 

Web address: https://update.littlemiamischools.com 

 

If you need another copy of your secure login, please call 

our school secretary, Gayle Scott at 899-5200. 
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Harlan-Butlerville Primary 
Phone: (513) 899-5200 
Fax: (513) 877-3200 
 
Maryann Duffy, Principal 
Ext. 35100 
mduffy@lmsdoh.org 
 
Ann Marie Klein, Literacy Coach 
Ext.  TBD 
aklein@lmsdoh.org 
 
Gayle Scott, Secretary 
Ext. 35400 
gscott@lmsdoh.org  
 
Blaire Shamoun, Nurse 
bshamoun@lmsdoh.org 
Ext.  35431 
 
Samantha Coffman, Cafeteria  
Ext. 35415 
scoffman@lmsdoh.org 
 
Attendance Line 
Phone: (513) 899-5200, opt. 1 
 Or ext. 35400 
 
Staff Extensions: 
 
Grade 1  
Mrs. Brusman – 35417 
Mrs. Davis – 35406 
Mrs. Izquierdo – 35408 
Miss Locey – 35407 
Mrs. Spaulding – 35433 
Mrs. Thompson– 35409 
 
Grade 2 
Mrs. Craven – 35402 
Mrs. Geers – 35405 
Mr. Hardewig – 35401 
Ms. Martinez – 35432 
Mrs. Schroeder - 35434 
Miss Thompson – 35403 
 
Student Support 
Miss Smith – 35416 
Mrs. Wolfe – 35404 
Mrs. Baig- 35413 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

 
9/11  Hills Martial Arts   9/24-29  Spirit Week 

9/12  Interims Home   9/25  Board of Ed 7 PM 

9/12 PTO Meeting 4:30 PM  9/25 Hills Martial Arts  

9/17-21 Principal’s Book Drive   9/26  Principal’s Book Sale 

9/18  Hills Martial Arts     

9/18  Castle Skateland 6:30 PM 

9/21  Box Top Reward 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication is key to the success of Little Miami Local Schools. The district uses 
several means of communication to share information and to engage the 
community in what's going on in our schools.  

Stay connected by signing up for the district's e-newsletter. Join the conversation on 
Facebook, Twitter or one of our other social media channels. 

 

 

 
Important  

Numbers 

2018-2019 PTO Officers 

 

President:  Karen Warrick 

Vice President:  Jessica Young 

Treasurer:  Regina Pertuset 

Secretary:  Melanie Dunigan 

 

You can reach the Butlerville PTO via email at: butlervillepto@gmail.com 

 

Please “like” the PTO Facebook page and stay up to date with upcoming events and 

information. Our page is Little Miami Butlerville PTO. 

 

PTO Meetings will be held on the following Mondays at 4:30 PM; 9/12, 10/10, 11/14, 1/9, 

2/13, 3/6, 4/10, 5/8. 

Counselor's Corner 
 
Mrs. Stultz has been busy visiting your child's classroom introducing herself, 
explaining how a school counselor helps all students and having minute meetings 
with all first and second grade students. A minute meeting is where she meets with 
each student for one minute to see how their year is going and to just say hello. 
She will be visiting classrooms during the month of September for conflict 
resolution lessons and lessons about Zones of Regulation.  
 
Mrs. Stultz will be running small groups again this year. Your child should have 
brought home a sign up sheet from school. Please take a moment to see the groups 
that are offered this year and sign your child up for any that may be helpful for 
them!  

 
We are implementing a new character value program this school year called Core 
Essentials. Each month, our students will be talking about a different value and 
how we can Say It, Know It, See It and Be It. Our values help us to treat others right, 
make smart decisions and maximize our potential. Our value for the month of 
September is Initiative. Initiative means seeing what needs to be done and doing it. 
Talk with your child this month about initiative and how they can show initiative in 
all things they do. 
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